Dear Registrar,

This notice is to inform you that the Specification on Privacy and Proxy Registrations (Specification) in the 2013 Registrar Accreditation Agreement (2013 RAA) has been extended and will remain in effect until such time as the Privacy and Proxy Service Provider Accreditation Program has been implemented. All other terms of the Specification remain unchanged. For your reference, the Specification is available

here: https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/approved-with-specs-2013-09-17-en#privacy-proxy.

Pursuant to the 2013 RAA, the Registrar Stakeholder Group and the ICANN organization agreed to extend the term of the Specification as described in ICANN org's letter to the Registrar Stakeholder group dated 13 July 2022. You can view the letter here: https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/weinstein-to-heineman-13jul22-en.pdf.

Questions about the Specification may be emailed to globalsupport@icann.org or your account manager.

Sincerely,

Theresa Swinehart SVP, Global Domains & Strategy Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)